
 

 

 

 

The fall season is upon us and we are 
looking forward to Country Hills’ Annual 
Candy Carnival on Wednesday, October 
31 from 6:30 - 8:30 pm. 

Every year we host games and activities 
on Halloween night for families in our 
community. Last year we had well over 
150 people come out and enjoy the 
festivities.  

To volunteer for this year’s carnival 
please contact Rebecca Vermette 
rebeccavermette@yahoo.com or sign 
up at the back of church on Sunday. 

Candy Drive - please bring a nut-free 
candy donation on Sunday, October 7.  

This is a free event so feel free to invite 
friends and neighbours and enjoy the 
family fun!  Invitations are available on 
the back table. 

 

It’s that time of year to start thinking 
about Operation Christmas Child! 
Operation Christmas Child is an initiative 
run every year by Samaritan’s Purse. It 
is a hands-on project that brings joy and 
hope to children by providing them with 
a gift filled shoebox to make sure they 
know they are loved and not 
forgotten.   Each shoebox is to be filled 
with small gifts and necessary supplies 
for children.   

You can pick up your shoeboxes at the 
back of the church beginning on Sunday, 
November 4.  Pick up a brochure along 
with your box for tips on what to 
include and what not to include. Please 
also include a $10 donation for shipping.   
Collection Sunday will be November 18. 
We’re also hoping to have another CHC 
Packing Day - so stay tuned! 

If you have questions about Operation 
Christmas Child contact the church 
office or talk with Leanne Wood-Hulme 
about our CHC Packing Day. 
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